
I am in favor of HB 2020. Do not roll back existing climate legislation and do keep this bill strong in spite 
of pressure from the fuel lobby. HB 2020 will provide clean energy jobs and reduce Oregon's climate 
pollution. Inventing in Clean Energy is a good investment for rural communities and our future. 
 
Thank you for your service and your attention to my comments. 
Diana Pace 
 


